
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul_ Minnesota 55164~0620 

September 13,2010 

Daniel Buchholtz 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Hanover City Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer 
Hanover City Hall 
11250 5th Street NE 
P.O. Box 278 
Hanover, MN 55341-0278 

Re: A-7739 Hanover/Rockford Township 
(Ordinance No. 2010-08; Nelson Property; 1.85 acres) 

Dear Mr. Buchholtz: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Faxo (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced ordinance 
for annexation to the City of Hanover. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in 
future communications regarding this proposed annexation. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ k,~~U~ 
Christine M. Scotillo, Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
651-361-7910 
christine.scotillo@state.mn. us 
www.mba.state.mn.us 
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